
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Town of St. George 
Board of Appeals Hearing 
August 5, 2021 @7:00pm 

 
 

The Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on Thursday, August 5, 
2021 at 7:00pm at the Town Office to hear testimony on the following 
application for an administrative appeal for the issuance of a 
Subsurface Wastewater Disposal System permit regarding abutting 
property owner Christine Barbee, Trustee for the Edward G. Spencer 
Living Trust M/L 234-097. 
 

David Pillsbury 
211 Atlantic Quarry Road 
Map 234 Lots 116 & 096 

 
 
 

The public is invited and encouraged to attend.  A copy of the appeal 
application is available at the Town Office and can be seen during 
regular business hours. Please contact the Town Office at 372-6363 for 
ZOOM access. 


